
 

REF: RJH/siteupdate/tlb 

 

Tuesday 14th June 2022 

 

Dear Parent and Carer 

 

RE:  Restricted Access via Glamis Road 

 

As part of our ongoing site developments, to provide safer routes to and from the Tretherras site 

for pedestrians and cyclists, Cornwall Council, Cormac and Sustrans are working in partnership 

with us and are installing new routes on our site. 

 

The first phase of work commences on Monday 4th July 2022 for completion by Wednesday 31st 

August 2022.  The area affected is Tretherras’ back field, which impacts pedestrian and cyclist 

access from Glamis Road, where there will be no access from Monday 4th July 2022 for the 

remainder of this term.  This also includes the path from Henver Road, between the flats onto 

the footpath up to the school’s back field. 

 

Students will need to use alternative routes which are: 

 

• Sports Centre → rear path towards the Astro → Tretherras School 

• Sports Centre → along the Orchard gravel path → Trevenson Road → Tretherras School 

• Henver Road → Porth roundabout → Trevenson Road → Tretherras School 

 

Thank you in advance for your support in ensuring your child is punctual and in the correct 

uniform.  Whilst I do appreciate this will cause slight disruption can I please take this opportunity 

to remind you that all students should be on the school site no later than 8.35am and in their 

form rooms no later than 8.40am. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

MR R HIGGINSON 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


